From: Fieldsend, Sofie

Sent: 05 February 2021 10:07
To: Planning

Subject: FW: 24 Priory Road

From: Barbara Harris

Sent: 05 February 2021 09:39
To: Fieldsend, Sofie

Subject: 24 Priory Road

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware — This email originated outside Camden Council and may be
malicious Please take extra care with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to
verify your password etc. Please note there have been reports of emails purporting to be about
Covid 19 being used as cover for scams so extra vigilance is required.

To Planning Department, LB Camden, fao Sofie Fieldsend
Dear Ms Fieldsend
Planning Application :24 Priory Road. NW6 4SG Ref 2020/5235/P

We write in respect of the application to combine the ground and first floors of 24 Priory Road.
Firstly, as the immediate neighbours of this property, we would like to say how much we welcome
the proposal overall, which will significantly enhance the rear aspect of the property. Secondly, we
are entirely content for the external staircase to be at the western side of the property, ie adjacent
to our property. We have studied the plans and discussed them with the applicants, our
neighbours, and we are satisfied that it will not impact adversely on us in any way. We are content
that the staircase is to be of rendered brick or stone. In sum, we wish to support fully the
application you have received from Mr and Mrs Balcombe.

I hope you find this letter helpful.

Yours sincerely

Sir Martin Harris
Lady Barbara Harris

Sent from my iPad



